
Information Session

Interested Community members are invited to attend
an information session at the UNBC Terrace Campus.

After a short presentation, Dr. Bruce Bidgood, Associate 
Professor, UNBC School of Social Work will be available to 
answer any questions you might have regarding the 
Bachelor of Social Work program and admission 
requirements.

Plan your entry requirements early as program availability is 
contingent on enrolment and financing.

Tuesday, November 28, 2017
6:30 – 9:00 PM
UNBC Terrace Campus   |  Room 147

Contact
Dr. Bruce Bidgood
Bruce.Bidgood@unbc.ca

Bachelor of 
Social Work

School of Social Work
Next intake - September 2018


